From: Rod Meaney

To: Assistance Bill Consultation

Cc: ;

Subject: Please consider The Assistance and Access Bill 2018 carefully
Date: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 2:26:53 PM

Dear Home Affairs,

To say this is a Pandora's box is a massive understatement. Once you create "a hole" for
the government, you have also created it for terrorists, child sex offenders and criminal
organisations.

I actually trust the government as a rule, I even signed up for the health record, but this is a
step too far.

As for the app based approach, it will include banking and money based apps. There is
something the terrorists, child sex offenders and criminal organisations could use....

Do you think we would allow the government to open all our letters?

And finally, what do you think the end result of this will be. "Dear Australia, we no longer
will operate in Australia, good luck, sorry about the jobs and votes - Amazon.."

Add this to no doubt the many other objections

Thanks

Roderick Meanei





